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Dear members, 

Winter is finally over and we are back in full season, hoping for a good time full of wonderful moments 
and unforgettable experiences. I am looking forward to celebrating many birthdays together and 
strengthening our community. 

A special highlight this season will be the upcoming International Congress. There is great anticipation 
for this major event and I am sure that it will be another unforgettable chapter in the history of our club. 

The International Board has put in a lot of work over the last few months to make the coming season a 
success. Several innovations are in the works to improve our operations and bring our community even 
closer together. These innovations will help us to master the challenges of the future and achieve our 
goals. 

Special attention and thoughts are also focussed on our sick members at this time. We sincerely wish 
them a speedy recovery and I hope that they will soon be completely well again. I send them much 
strength and confidence. 

I would like to remind you that the values of comradeship, honesty, loyalty and respect form the basis of 
our actions. Always look out for your safety and behave in a comradely manner. Help where you can and 
support each other. 

A special thank you to all the members who have worked hard over the last few months to make this 
season unforgettable. Your dedication and commitment are priceless. A big thank you also goes to all the 
International Board members who will be leaving the Board. Their hard work and dedication has made 
our club what it is today. 

A personal thank you goes to all the Country Representatives. Without your work it would not be possible 
to support and help our members in the way we do today.  

We look forward to the coming season with optimism and zest for action. May it bring us many 
wonderful moments and successes. Here's to a great time and many more years of cohesion and 
friendship! 
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